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Every child fulfilling their potential in a nurturing learning environment underpinned by Christian values. 

Lockdown Survey 
I just wanted to say thank you to those of you who managed to complete last week’s 
lockdown survey. I have received 56 responses so far, which have been very 
informative. I am beginning to build a dedicated webpage to home learning, which will 
support families in the event of a partial or complete lockdown.  
 

School Photographs 
Children in school on Friday (18th) had their photographs taken. 
Unfortunately, the photographer’s printer was faulty and so she 
could not print the proofs on the day. Proofs and order forms will be 
delivered, hopefully on Tuesday, and sent home as soon as possible. 
 

CHILL – Wrap-around Childcare - Update 
Please note, in one weeks’ time, parents will not be able to book 
CHILL sessions during the week of the sessions unless it is an emergency. I would like 
parents to book places in advance, no later than the Friday before the week of the 
booking. This will allow us to organise the correct staffing in advance and not at the 
last minute. I have added booking forms for the rest of this half-term.  
Bookings are made from the school website, on the CHILL page. The link to this page 
is: https://www.st-andrews-weston.staffs.sch.uk/parents/1382-2/ Please, remember 
to type your child’s name on each form. Thank you. 

 
Bikeability 
Just a reminder to parents and carers of children in Years 5 and 6 that Bikeability will 
be taking place during the week commencing 5th October. Year 6 children will be 
working towards their Level 2 riding award. This will require them to ride on the roads 
around school. I am insisting that the children wear bike helmets when they do this. If 
your child does not own a helmet then a loan can be arranged for the day. Please let 
Mrs Collins or Mrs Beardmore know in advance if your child needs to borrow a helmet. 
Year 5 children will be working towards their Level 1 award and will not leave the 
school grounds. Although strongly recommended, the wearing of a bike helmet will 
be optional for the Level 1 award. 
 
I have received a report from a concerned neighbour regarding children on their bikes. 
On a number of occasions, the neighbour has seen children riding their bikes in the 
road with little or no road sense. The neighbour is concerned a child could be knocked 
off their bike if parents are not alerted. Please be clear with your children where you 
are happy for them to ride their bikes. According to Cycling UK 17550 people who 
chose to cycle in 2018 where injured in some way.   

 

Mr P Hayward : Headteacher    Friday 18th September 2020 
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This Week’s Lunch Menu – Week Commencing 21st September 
Please speak to your child about menu choices before they come to school. If they 
know what to expect, this can settle them. Thank you. 
 

 
 
Parents Evenings – Week commencing 12th October 
This term, things are going to be a little bit different. Unfortunately, we will not be 
able to offer face-to-face meetings with teachers. Instead, we are going to arrange 
telephone conversations. From the week commencing Monday 12th October, teachers 
will contact parents during early evenings to discuss how the children have settled in, 
what is going well and areas they may need to focus on moving forward. The 
conversations will last 10 minutes. Children in Years 5 and 6 are encouraged to be part 
of the conversation. Most phones have a speaker or hands-free option and so this will 
facilitate more than one person joining in the conversation. I will send out forms next 
week so you can choose preferred dates and times to for your telephone conversation. 

 
Prayer Space 

Oh, God, Thy sea is so great and my 
boat is so small. 

Traditional prayer of Breton 
fishermen. 
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And finally… 
In school we are thinking long and hard about how we are going to celebrate Harvest 
this year. Traditionally, we hold a big event in the village hall. With current restrictions 
in place, this will not be possible. Instead, we will think of ways that will involve all of 
the children and enable us to share it with families.  
At Harvest, we usually support a local charity called, The House Of Bread. This is a food 
bank based in Stafford, offering much support to families in the local area. Once we 
have decided what to do, I will send out more details nearer the time. 
Mr Hayward 
 

 

Dates for the academic year 2020 – 2021 

 
Autumn Term 2020 

Monday 5 October  Bikeability Y6 
Tuesday 6 October  Bikeability Y6 
Thursday 8 October  Bikeability Y5 
 

Half term: Monday 26 October - Friday 30 October 
 
Monday 2 November  INSET Day – School closed for pupils 
Monday 23 November  Years 1 – 6 Flu Immunisations  
Friday 18 December  Term ends 
 

Holiday: Monday 21 December - Friday 1 January 
 

Spring Term 2021 
Monday 4 January  INSET Day – School closed for pupils 
Tuesday 5 January  School opens 
 

Half term: Monday 15 February - Friday 19 February 2021 
 
Thursday 1 April   Term ends 
 

Holiday: Friday 2 April - Friday 16 April 2021 
Easter Sunday: Sunday 4 April 2021 

 
Summer Term 2021 

Monday 19 April   School opens 
Monday 3 May   School closed 
 

Half term: Monday 31 May - Friday 4 June 2021 
 
Monday 7 June   INSET Day 
Wednesday 21 July  Term ends 
 

Holiday: Thursday 22 July - Tuesday 31 August 2021 

 

TERM DATES FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2021 – 2022 

Please note, INSET days are yet to be confirmed. 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2021 
Inset day: Wednesday 1 September 
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Term Starts: Thursday 2 September 

Half Term: Monday 25 October – Friday 29 October 

Term ends: Friday 17 December 

 

Holiday: Monday 20 December – Monday 3 January 

 

SPRING TERM 2022 
Term Starts: Tuesday 4 January 

Half Term: Monday 21 February – Friday 25 February 

Term ends: Friday 8 April 

 

Holiday: Monday 11 April – Friday 22 April 

Easter Sunday: Sunday 17 April  

 

SUMMER TERM 2022 
Term starts: Monday 25 April 

May Day: Monday 2 May 

Half Term: Monday 30 May – Friday 3 June 

Term ends: Thursday 21 July 

 

Holiday: Friday 22 July – Friday 2 September 

 


